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March 21, 2014

Ms. Debra A. Howland

Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

21 South Fruit St., Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

Subject: Docket Number DE 14-048 - Comments of the Town of Wolfeboro

Dear Ms. Howland:

ELECTRIC DEPArOMU’1[

tOWN MANAGER
David W. Owen

DIREC [OH OF- OPERATIONS
Harry A. Muncie

The Town of Wolfeboro has reviewed the transcript of the March 6th hearing in the above-referenced docket and

has the following comments,

The Town agrees with Staff’s recommendation that the allocation of RGGI dollars be based on the previous year’s

sales.

The town proposes to return the credits received to its customers through the mechanism of its Generation

Charge. The Generation Charge would be adjusted, not more than once every six months, to reflect the magnitude

of the credits received divided by the projected kilowatt-hoLir sales, The actual credits given to customers would

he reconciled to the dollars received, and any adjustment would be carried forward to the next period.

Please contact the undersigned if there are any questions regarding this.

Sincerely,

Barry A. Muccio
Director of Operations
Wolfeboro Municipal Electric Department
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